“TORAY”

Toray International America, Inc.
1251 Avenue of Americas, Suite 930
New York, NY 10020 USA

April 4, 2025
Subject: Price Adjustment Announcement

Due to the new tariff regulations that will take effect April 5, we will be adjusting the price
of our optical fibers & cords on all open orders.

The price change is solely due the increased tariff rate and not a price increase from Toray.

We will be reaching out to customers individually to notify the new prices.

We regret this short notice and recoghize the inconvenience it may cause on your end but
ask for your understanding.

Please feel free to reach out to us if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,
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Koichi Maruyama
General Manager, Advanced Materials Dept.

Toray International America



